

Department of Energy Washington, DC 20585 August 23, 1995

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, NW Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

During the Secretary's Quarterly meeting with the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board on August 10. 1995, you expressed your desire to be provided with a copy of the Department's Management Action Plan in response to the Independent Evaluation Team Report on Infrastructure and Resources Dedicated to Radiological Protection at the Department of Energy. Enclosed is a copy of the Department's Management Action Plan.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact Mr. C. Rick Jones. Director. Office of Worker Protection Programs and Hazards Management, on 301-903-6061.

Sincerely,

Tara O'Toole, M.D., M.P.H.

Assistant Secretary

Environment, Safety and Health

Enclosure